News story: Open Call for Innovation
paused for low-TRL Defence proposals
this financial year

Since its launch, the Defence and Security Accelerator has assessed nearly
700 proposals from almost 400 organisations and has successfully awarded its
defence portion of the ‘Open Call’ budget for this year. Subsequently the
Open Call for Innovation has been paused for new Defence-related proposals.
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